
 Christmas Poinsettias 
   If you would like to make a contribution to this year’s Christmas Poinsettia Fund,      
   the suggested donation is $10.00. Please use this form to indicate the name or  
   names of the persons you are honoring or memorializing. 
 

   If you want to take your poinsettia(s) home, please remember to pick them up after            
   the Christmas Eve candlelight service. Remaining poinsettia plants will be     
   delivered to hospitals, care homes or our homebound members. 
 

   Please return your completed order form and check to the Church Office during the     
  week or put in the collection plate by Wednesday, December 18th. Checks should be made payable to First  
  Presbyterian Church of Orange. REMEMBER - The ordering deadline is DECEMBER 18th. 
 
 
 

 I would like to contribute $   toward the Christmas Poinsettia Fund. 
 
 
 

 IN MEMORY OF (please print)                  
 

 or        
 

 IN HONOR OF (please print)             
 
 

 Please check one: 
 

 ______  I will pick up the flowers after Christmas Eve    ______ The church may give the flowers away. 
 

Donor name _____________________________________   Daytime phone number ____________________ 
 
Mail to: 191 N. Orange St., Orange CA. 92866 


